CENTRAL BANK OF LIBERIA

Lynch & Ashmun Streets
1000 Monrovia 10, Liberia

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

Re: Letter of Request for Proposal — Supply and Delivery of Toyota Coastal Bus
Dear Sir/Madam:

The Central Bank of Liberia (CBL) intends to apply funds from its budget for fiscal year 2025
towards the procurement of One Toyota Coastal Bus (RFP No.: CBL/RFP/09/2025).

Accordingly, the CBL invites interested institutions to pick up the solicitation from the General
Support Services Department (GSSD), 7" floor, Central Bank of Liberia, Lynch & Ashmun
Streets, 1000 Monrovia 10 Liberia. The document will be available at the procurement section.

Sealed Proposal must be delivered to the Procurement section on the 7th floor of the CBL Head
Office no later than 2:00 PM on Thursday, June 27,2025, in hard copies and electronically
to procurement@cbl.org.Ir . Electronic submission should be protected by passwords. Late
proposal will be rejected and returned unopened.

Signed: WL{{M(/@ﬁ

Maakai A. Amblard
DIRECTOR
General Support Services Department
Central Bank of Liberian




